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My wife and I would like to object to this proposal.

We own a small local business and being able to get in and out of the city by vehicle is
critical to our operation, this proposal will choke one of the main arterial roads into and out
of the city and have a devastating effect on our ability to trade. There can be no mitigation
to the traffic chaos that any restriction on Eastern road will have, any Portsmouth resident
will tell you how a small restriction brings the entire city to a halt.

My wife has one of the allotments in Milton that may be destroyed by this proposal, she is
heartbroken at the thought of her years of labour being for nought to increase profit when
less disruptive alternatives are clearly available.

The loss and damage to Portsmouth economy and green spaces would be a dreadful and
should not be allowed to proceed, it is nothing short of madness.

Regards

Patrick and Annie O’Gorman

Sent from Samsung tablet.





